## Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

**Sent:** Wednesday, February 7, 2024 8:19 AM

**To:** Craig, Sondra

**Subject:** FW: Alcohol license for The Blue Zone Pickleball

Can you attach this email to the legislative file and update the address in the caption.

I am going to ask CM Dickinson to also make mention of this clarification at the Council meeting.

## NIKKI M. ELSEN, WCMC City Clerk

elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

Direct: 608.789.7555 | Office: 608.789.7510

From: Michelle <thebluezonepickleball@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, February 6, 2024 5:42 PM **To:** Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Re: Alcohol license for The Blue Zone Pickleball

You don't often get email from thebluezonepickleball@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

## Hello Nikki,

I checked the agenda today for the Common Council meeting, and it states 2400 as our address. The La Crosse Postmaster has clarified that our address should be 2500 Rose Street. 2400 Rose St is the old Shopko Optical next door. Is there still time to change it? My apologies!

Thank you! Michelle Jensen-Beyer Sent from my iPhone